
Dear Senate Committee for Environment and Natural Resources, 

I am writing because I am concerned about the future of pollinators in our beautiful state of 

Oregon. The major bee die-offs of the past few years are very concerning. I think we need to take 

more action to protect these important species, as they place a critical role in our ecosystems and 

agriculture.  

 
Without the passage of SB 929, anyone can buy highly toxic chemicals that cause major bee die-offs and use 
them indiscriminately on private property. 
 
Please, help protect Oregon’s landscape by adding much-needed protections for our keystone pollinator 
species. Protecting Oregon’s pollinators from highly toxic pesticides protects Oregonians from a bare and 
desolate landscape in years to come. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Sara Worl 
 


